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Hi
We are very strongly against the planning application to build houses on the green belt land in Thelwall &
Grappenhall

This will cause no end of congestion & pollution in these area’s

The elderly & the local children suffer enough of the above without enhancing the problem with an additional
4500 new housing

We cannot believe you are even considering the above

Yours Sincerely
Joy & Barry Semp

Sent from my iPhone





